
                                       11th July 2017 
Dear Parent 
 
End of Year Reports to Parents – Friday 14th July.  
Your child will receive their annual report on Friday.   Please come in and meet with your child’s teacher if you 
have any queries or concerns.  The parent meeting is to be held on Tuesday 18th July between 3:30 and 5:30pm in 
the school hall.  No appointments necessary. 
 
Universal Infant Free School Meals 
You will be aware that all children under the age of 7 years i.e. those children in the infants, are entitled to a free 
meal paid for by the Government.  As soon as a child reaches Y3 this entitlement ceases.  Therefore, for our rising 
Y3s i.e. those children currently in Y2, you will need to let Mrs Shepherd know if you require a meal for your child 
in September.  There has been only limited response to a letter already sent home to all Y2 parents that covers 
this issue.  If you do not confirm that you wish your child to have a meal in September, they will need to be 
provided with a packed lunch.  The cost for hot meals the first half term is £76.50, with cheques made payable to 
Birmingham City Council.  
 
‘HONK’ – Key Stage 2 Production – this week 
The time is fast approaching for the dress rehearsals and evening performances of Wednesday and Friday. The 
children and their teachers have worked very hard to make the show a success and I am sure that the juniors’ 
parents and relatives will thoroughly enjoy it. Due to hall capacity restrictions that dictate the numbers of seats 
and tickets available, some adults unfortunately may not be able to attend the shows. Do not worry –there will 
be photographs and DVDs of the HONK cast and performance that can be ordered from Wednesday.  
 
Sports Day – 17th July 
Our infants’ sports day will take place during the morning of 17th July and the juniors’ sports day during the 
afternoon.  All welcome for one or both of these events.  Mr Davis will be sending out a letter with full details 
tomorrow. 
 
Lost Property 
We are building up lots and lots and lots of property that the children are leaving behind them and not 
reclaiming.  These items will be put out for you to collect during the last two weeks of term.  Any unclaimed items 
with our school logo will be discarded by the end of term and coats, hats, gloves etc. will be sent to a local charity 
shop.  We do not have the room to store lots of clothing. 

 

 

E-safety Tip of the Week:  Parents, there are plenty of resources 
on http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk. Tell your children that they can 
report anything that upsets them using this site. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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